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Dear  

Re: Freedom of Information request ref 109  
Information not held by the Combined Authority 

Thank you for your request for information dated 18 December 2020. 

1. Please can you outline your authority’s current policy on policing in schools (this 
could be a named officer, a liaison officer either working in or responsible for a 
school) 
 

2. Please disclose the most recent analysis or research that has been undertaken on 
policing in schools by your authority. 

Unfortunately, we do not hold the requested information.  In Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough, it is Cambridgeshire County Council and Peterborough City Council that are 
responsible for Children’s Services and would therefore hold any relevant information, rather 
than us.  

I have included the website address below in case you wish to forward your request to them 
and have not already done so:  

Peterborough City Council https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/ 

Cambridgeshire County Council https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/ 

I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 
relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write 
to us via our contact us email address – contactus@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk 
or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority, the 
Mayor’s Office, 72 Market Street, Ely, Cambs CB7 4LS within 40 days of the date of this e-
mail.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  https://ico.org.uk/ 

  

https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/
https://ico.org.uk/


 

The Mayor’s Office 
72 Market Street 

Ely 
Cambs 

CB7 4LS 

2 

 

Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 
internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Governance Assistant 




